
The Macdonald Physics Laboratory

McGill University
MONTREAL

January 15th. 1932.

Dr. W. H. Hatcher, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Hatcher,

Dr. Shaw, Dr. Keys and I have 
looked at the First Year Timetable, and, so 
far as we can tell at present, there are no 
difficulties in our department.

There are some questions about 
the Second Year Laboratory, which Dr. Keys would 
like to explain to you personally at your early 
convenience.

Yours sincerely,

A. S. Eve,
Director,
Department of Physics,


